
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/3/2014 12:17:07 PM
Subject: 2 questions

Tony, could you send me some information on the partnership programs the LGOA has currently? I know Goodwill 
Industries is one, but that is the totality of my information! Can you send me something listing any other 
partnerships and the parameters for each one?

Also, I had a call from the director of the Ft. Lawn Senior Center about their efforts to purchase meals. They do not 
want to be responsible for all of Chester County. Is that their only option to get in the door?

Thanks.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080
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